
Please vote no on HB 4135. The bill is not written carefully enough to protect 
Oregonians' rights to basic food and water. This bill would create more 
problems for end of life care.   Basic food and water prevents unnecessary 
pain, and should be protected for those who can't speak for themselves. 
 

Please vote no on HB 4135. 
 

Kris Sutherland 

Portland, Oregon 
 


